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MR lain Gallecher 
6 Wendella RD 
Allambie NSW 2100 

RE: DA2022/2081 -292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

I support the development of a new clubhouse for Warringah Golf Club on the site. 

In managing a public golf course, Warringah Golf Club has supported the community for almost 
90 years. Many golfers have their introduction to the sport at Warringah due to the friendly and 
welcoming environment the Club provides. 

The new Warringah clubhouse will continue this spirit by providing a family friendly facility that 
will not only embrace sports people, using all facilities in the area but all members of the 
community of North Manly and beyond. 

I look forward to using the clubhouse as a place for everything from a morning coffee to a 
casual evening meal. 
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